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The professional connection between the community and public safety

________________________________________________________________________

RELEASE AND WAIVER OF RIGHTS
Prior to being allowed to work in or for Stanislaus Regional 9-1-1, all persons must pass a background investigation.  The background investigation is necessary due to the confidential work environment within the emergency dispatch environment.  The thoroughness of the background investigation is dependent on several factors, including, but not limited to:  the job dimensions, applicable legal requirements, and the type and duration of the assignment.  In order to conduct a background investigation on you for the position of Emergency Call Taker, Emergency Dispatcher Trainee, or Emergency Dispatcher the investigator must be able to obtain confidential information from persons who have information regarding your work record, reputation, education, medical, physical and mental history.  Further realize the investigators obligation to insure any and all persons that any information they release regarding you will be kept in the strictest of confidence.

Background investigations are strictly confidential, and information obtained during the investigation will not be disclosed to you.  Criminal conduct revealed or discovered during the course of the background investigation including but not limited to conduct covered by the mandatory reporting of child abuse, 11164 PC, and elder abuse, 15630 WI, will be reported to the appropriate enforcement agency.  If you feel that the background investigation is unacceptable intrusive, please make your objection known immediately so that your name can be removed for consideration for the position.

To fulfill the background requirement, you will need to furnish all pertinent personal information to the investigator assigned to your case.  Cooperation in the background process is mandatory, and is not subject to negotiation.  Please do not omit information because it might disqualify you.  State and Federal courts have held that there is an absolute necessity for public employees to be truthful.  Negative information may or may not result in your disqualification, but failure to disclose the information will automatically disqualify you.

The Stanislaus County Sheriff’s Department, Stanislaus Regional 9-1-1, Gold Shield Investigations or City of Modesto Police Department investigates candidates applying for employment with Stanislaus Regional 9-1-1.  If you make untrue statements, shade the truth, or are otherwise deceptive, it will be discovered, and you will be disqualified.  It is to your advantage to be truthful and candid with your background investigator.

CERTIFICATION
I understand that if I provide false or misleading information, whether by omission or commission, I will be permanently disqualified from working within or for the Stanislaus Regional 9-1-1.  I certify that I have read and understand the above information.

Dated:    /     /



Print Name_______________________________________
___________________________________________
                                            Signature
_____________________________________________________________________________________________
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